
Each project we work on is unique. One of those unique aspects is whether or not the 
utility poles will remain in place. Sometimes the poles will stay to continue providing 
telephone and cable services. We would maintain electrical service to existing 
structures, like streetlights, garages, or other electrical services on the property. The 
project design would include feeding those services with a new underground line. Other 
times the poles may be removed as other utilities relocate their facilities with us. Your 
Dominion Energy point of contact will be able to provide the details about the scope of 
the project and whether the poles will be removed or not. As with any project, we look 
forward to partnering with customers to improve their electric reliability.  
 


